Cary.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th April, 1936,

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
the 14th instent forwarding your forms Cell(d) and C,22(e)
in respect of the motorship "HELIX", and have to inform you that g
fresh Freeboard Certificate and eopy for this ship are being
forwarded to the Owners in Paris and they are being reguested to
arrange for the existing Certificats and copy to be returned to
this office for cancellation,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Aro Secretary,
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